
                Howard Gotlieb Archival Research Center and the
                Nursing Archives Associates at Boston University

cordially invite you to attend the NAA Fall 2013 Meeting

Florence Nightingale’s
Life and Work Through Her Letters:
A glimpse into her personal correspondence

						    
						      with special guest speaker

						      Natasha McEnroe
						      Director of the Florence Nightingale Museum, London

						      Wednesday, November 20, 2013
						      5:30 PM

						      Trustee Ballroom
						      One Silber Way, Ninth Floor
						      Boston, MA 02215

						      Complimentary Wine and Hors d’oeuvres
						      Cash Bar

						      R.S.V.P. by November 15 to (617) 353-3697

The Mission of the Nursing Archives Associates is to support the History of Nursing Archives in the preservation of the working papers, 
correspondence, manuscripts, photographs, and histories of important individuals, associations and organizations , both historical and 
contemporary, who are vital in the nursing field, and in making these valuable, unique primary resources available to researchers. The 
History of Nursing Archives are a valuable part of the holdings of the Howard Gotlieb Archival Research Center at Boston University. For 
information about membership, call (617) 353-3696 or visit www.bu.edu/archives

Natasha McEnroe is the Director of the Florence Nightingale Museum. Her 
previous post was Museum Manager of the Grant Museum of Zoology and 
Comparative Anatomy and Curator of the Galton Collection at University College 
London. From 1997 – 2007, she was Curator of Dr. Johnson’s House in London’s 
Fleet Street, and has also worked for the National Trust and the Victoria & Albert 
Museum. Natasha has lectured widely at venues including the Royal Society, the 
British Museum and the National Maritime Museum in London.


